
 

 
 
 

MEETING DATE: March 30, 2022 
 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of 
Access Control and Burglar 
Alarm System Upgrades using 
remaining Bond 2018 Funds 

 
All Bond 2018 projects are either complete or in the warranty phase, and the expenditures 
have been identified and secured.  This has resulted in a surplus of $48,355.38. The District 
would like to use these funds to replace the existing access control/door intercom systems at 
Alamo, Austin, Burnet, Central, Crenshaw, Morgan, Oppe, Rosenberg and Weis. The 
current door intercom systems are at least 12 years old and obsolete and do not provide 
clear video.  The new system will provide 2 indoor viewers that can be moved to different 
locations as needed.  In addition, the intercom video feed will be tied into our existing 
security camera system allowing for remote monitoring and historical data retrieval.  Long-
term, the video will tie into the access control system and record video each time a swipe 
card activates the door.  In addition to the replacement of the door intercom systems, we 
recommend replacing the burglar alarm system at Oppe Elementary School. This system is 
obsolete and has only one operational keypad.  The new system will be IP-based and allow 
cancellation of one phone line with its associated cost.   The total cost of these upgrades is 
quoted at $45,704.41; the quote is attached using DIR Contract number DIR-CPO-4766. 
  

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the board approve access 
control and burglar alarm system 
upgrades not to exceed $48,355.38, 
using remaining Bond 2018 funds, as 
presented.   
 
 
 

 
  

Dr. Jerry Gibson Connie Morgenroth 
Superintendent Asst. Superintendent of Business & Operations 
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